
Tackling tobacco - a New Year's resolution for the government 
24 December 2010 

Jean King, Cancer Research UK's Director of Tobacco Control, has responded to an  

article by the President of the National Federation of Retail Newsagents on the  

Lib Dem Voice website on the point of sale display of tobacco products. 

Jean makes a strong case for the need for such displays to be banned and counters  

he arguments repeated by the tobacco industry and their supporters. She explains that  

whilst the introduction of plain packs would be an extremely important step, this would  

not eradicate the need for a display ban. 

Jean's article can be seen on the LibDem Voice website here. 

 

http://www.libdemvoice.org/the-independent-view-tackling-tobacco-a-new-years-resolution-for-the-government-22506.html

